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K A L U S U GA N  AT  K A L I N GA  PA R A  S A  L A H AT

In view of on-going state of calamity due to COVID 19 pandemic 
and to ensure access to quality health services by all Filipinos, 
please be informed that PhilHealth will further extend the 
period of application for renewal of accreditation of hospitals 
and infirmaries until February 28, 2022.

Only applications with complete documentary requirements 
submitted to their respective PhilHealth Regional Offices on or 
before February 28, 2022 shall be accepted. 

Application received for continuous/renewal of accreditation 
beyond February 28, 2022 shall result to a gap in accreditation.

For any clarification, please coordinate with your respective 
PhilHealth Regional Offices. 
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